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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    

 Year 1 have loved their festive week of fun with lots of 
lovely Christmas activities and surprises! We have loved 

being able to see Ian's farm, see Santa and have a   
fantastic party day! 

The Nursery children had a lovely time visiting Ian’s 
Mobile Christmas farm. They loved getting up close to 

the goats and sitting with them in Santa’s sleigh.  

Reception had the most amazing time at 'The Thrive 
Inn' this week! We celebrated all of our progress this 

term with lots of prizes delivered by the Rowena 
Shepherds and exchanged are coins for hot chocolate 

and gingerbread biscuits! Keep up the progress      
everyone! 

Year 2 had a brilliant time during their ‘Party Day’! 
They played some fun games, had a lovely party 

lunch, danced to some exciting songs and we even 
had a visit from Father Christmas himself! 

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 

place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

 

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Miss Cowlishaw, 
Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

 

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in 
our Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.  

I have been blown away by 
all the children’s hard work 

and performance in our 
Christmas Concerts and I’m 
glad so many of you could 
attend to share in this joy. 
We would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you 

for your continued support 
and wish you a wonderful 

Christmas and a very   
Happy New Year!  


